OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE OFFICER MUNICIPAL
COUNCIL UNA

No. MCU/MISC-1/2024- | F 0% Dated the 12-/09/2024

Notice R_egarding Information of change in E-mail
address for Municipal Council Una.

Dear Citizens, office staff, President, Vice-President & Ward
Members this notice is regarding Information of change in E-mail
address for Municipal Council Una. Previously this office was using
mcunahp@gmail.com as communication address for sending &
receiving E-mails, but now due to some reasons this E-mail address
will be discontinued shortly. So, I would like to inform you that now
this office is using mc-una-hp@nic.in as its official &
operational E-mail address for sending & receiving mails.

For your kind information please.

(Lalit Kumar)
Executive Officer,

Municipal Council,
Una(H.P).



